



| Certificates Ceremony | Closing Remarks

Time to say Goodbye

| Transport to the hotel | Individual transfer to the airport

The meeting will take place on the premises of the "Alexandru Ioan Cuza" Police Academy from 29 to 30 May 2025.

The officers responsible within the Public Relations and International Department will take care of your transportation from the airport to the hotel.

We are looking forward to welcoming you in Bucharest.

Commander of "Alexandru Ioan Cuza" Police Academy

Major General

UZLĂU Liviu